
 
 

 

 

Cory Miller, PA to join HealthReach Community Health Centers 

WATERVILLE—The clinical team at HealthReach Community Health 
Centers is pleased to welcome Cory Miller, PA to its system of family 
practices this summer. Cory will provide Medication Assisted 
Treatment (MAT) services to patients experiencing substance use 
disorders in Albion, Bingham and Coopers Mills.  
 
Cory completed a Master of Science degree in Physician Assistant 
Studies at the University of New England in Portland, ME in 2016. 
Previously, he received a Bachelor of Arts in Natural Applied Science, 
with a focus in Biology and Health and Human Illness, from the 
University of Southern Maine’s Lewiston-Auburn College in 2011.  
 
Cory brings extensive experience caring for patients with substance use 
disorders in both inpatient and outpatient settings. He provides 
services to patients experiencing opioid use disorder, in addition to treating alcohol and stimulant use 
disorders. Alongside the HealthReach team, he will be supporting patients on their journey to 
recovery by providing medication, behavioral health and support services.  
 
A system of 11 Federally Qualified Health Centers in Central and Western Maine, HealthReach 
Community Health Centers offers high quality medical and behavioral healthcare to citizens in over 
80 rural communities. To ensure access to everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, MaineCare and 
major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and 
underinsured residents, as well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of 
healthcare and medications, including the Health Insurance Marketplace.  
 
A private non-profit with a 45-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants and by the Health Resources 
and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award 
totaling $4,580,070 with 82.5 percent financed with non-governmental sources. The contents are those of the author and 
do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor are an endorsement by, the HRSA, HHS or the U.S. Government.  
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